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VIII.   SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
 
  
 
 

   

     Employment of 2013-2014 School Administrative Personnel 

 
  

    Dr. Gearl Loden 

    Superintendent of Schools 

     

 
 

No later than February 15th of each school year the superintendent of each 
district shall recommend to the Board of Trustees principals to be employed for 
each of the schools of the district.   
 
This discussion will be held in Executive Session.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ACTION BY THE BOARD: 

 
 Motion Second Yes No      Abstain Absent 

Mrs. Heyer (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Hudson (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Prather (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mrs. Stone (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Wheeler (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

       

PASSED: YES (   ) NO (   )   
  

 
 

Action 


